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For Immediate Release: 

 

Visit Harford Announces Dates for Harford County Restaurant Week 2025 

 

HARFORD COUNTY, MD – December 6, 2024 – Visit Harford is excited to promote all of 

Harford County’s amazing restaurants, creameries and sweet treat shops with “Harford County 

Restaurant Week 2025.”   From January 17th-26th, 2025, this delicious celebration will promote 

and celebrate Harford County’s food and dining industry in what has statistically been shown as 

slower months for this industry, statewide. 

 

“Restaurant Week is a fantastic opportunity to showcase the creativity and passion behind our 

dishes while connecting with our community,” Nick Liberatore, owner of Lib’s Grill and Lib’s 

Catering said.  “It allows guests to explore new flavors and experience what makes Lib’s Grill 

special, all at an incredible value. We’re proud to be part of an event that supports local dining 

and brings people together around great food.” 

 

With over 130 places to eat in Harford County, Visit Harford looks forward to showcasing all of 

the culinary options that Harford County has to offer. 

 

### 

 

About Visit Harford: Visit Harford! is a non-profit organization dedicated to the promotion of 

Harford County and its tourism attractions to visitors to stimulate economic activity for the 

enhanced quality of life of all Harford County citizens. 


